
Worship Space LIGHTING project                                                  

begins November 4, 2019. 
As determined and accepted at several of the full parish meetings, this will entail a 

complete replacement of the lighting system in the worship space (existing wiring will 

be utilized).  This will include a dimmable and programmable system in order to                   

accommodate the various demands of liturgical prayer.         

The system will also be designed in accord with the planned “revisions’ in the worship 

space as determined at the full parish meetings. 

COST OF THIS PROJECT:  At the November 18, 2018 full parish meeting the cost                 

estimates for worship space lighting was presented as $60,050.  Actual cost will be 

$59,277. 

This project will be funded from our parish savings account, but will be included as  a 

part of our coming Capital Campaign for the project. 

During the lighting project the worship space will continue to be available for weekend 

Masses, funerals and other major liturgical events, but daily Mass (on Wednesdays and 

Thursdays) will be celebrated in the chapel. 

The project is anticipated to be completed by December 1, 2019. 

Let there be light! 


